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6th April 2022 
 
PS193/22 
 

 

Dear parents/carers 

 

Due to a large spike in COVID cases among staff we are once again being forced to direct 

single year groups to work from home over the next two days as follows: 

 

Thursday 7 April 2022 - Year 10 will work remotely from home 

Friday 8 April 2022 - Year 7 will work remotely from home 

 

If we have further absences tomorrow we may also need to decide on another year group 

being out with year 7 on Friday but we will keep you informed. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. All work will be set via Google Classroom and 

some live lessons will run where staff are able to operate these. 

 

Any queries please reply to office@theangmeringschool.co.uk   

 

Many thanks 

 

Simon Liley 

Headteacher 
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